Bentleyville Borough Minutes

Continued Meeting

Tuesday, November 8, 2012 at 7:00pm

900 Main St., Bentleyville, PA 15314
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Council President Stan Glowaski called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance

Council Members present: Vice President Roy Larimer, Linda Vrabel, Gary Damich, Stan Glowaski and Ken Yankowsky.  Also Present: Mayor Thomas Brown, Secretary Kim Sacco and candidates for council, Tim Jansante, Charles Eddy, and Zachary Easoz.
Mr. Glowaski asked each of the candidates to take a minute or two to tell council a little about themselves and why the thought they would be an asset to the Bentleyville Borough Council.

Charles Eddy stated that he moved here from Greene County.  He has lived in Bentleyville for 13 years and is currently employed by Tom Brown at Brown’s Service Station.  Through the years he has become interested in the politics of this small town and would like the opportunity to serve on council.  He would be a good fit because he is employed in the center of town and would always be available.

Tim Jansante was born and raised in Bentleyville.  He spent some time away for his job with the Federal Government but is now retired and living in Bentleyville with his wife on David drive.  He started attending council meeting to rectify a problem with his own street and realized that he would like to get involved.  He has the time and the desire.
Zachary Easoz has lived in Bentleyville for 9 years.  He is the CEO of his own Solar Energy Company.  He would like to contribute his talents, creativity to the community and he has an interest in local government.

Ken Yankowsky nominated Mr. Jansante to fill the vacancy on council.  His nomination was seconded by Roy Larimer.  There were no further nominations.  There was a motion to close nominations with all in favor.  A roll call vote was held with Roy Larimer voting yes for Mr. Jansante, Linda Vrabel voting no, Stan Glowaski voting yes, Gary Damich voting yes and Ken Yankowsky voting yes.

The oath of office was administered to Tim Jansante by Mayor Brown.

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting by Roy Larimer, seconded by Gary Damich and was carried unanimously.  

Respectfully submitted,

Kimberly G. Sacco

Borough Secretary/Treasurer

